Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of December 13, 2000

November 29, 2000

Education
Joseph H. Mathos, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AUTHORIZATION FOR THE SUPERINTENDENT TO ACCEPT A DONATION OF COMPUTERS FROM THE FEDERAL DRUG ENFORCEMENT AGENCY

The Federal Drug Enforcement Agency has offered a donation of computer equipment to Miami-Dade County Public Schools to be used in the computer repair program at South Dade Skills Center. The equipment will be used to enhance the training offered at the school. If accepted, a letter of appreciation will be sent to the donor.

No local funds are required.

RECOMMENDED:

That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, authorize the Superintendent to accept a donation of computer equipment from the Federal Drug Enforcement Agency.

No local funds are required.

JHM:wj